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ITEMS REQUIRED 
Items we need are:- 

Tinned Fruit, Custard or Rice Pudding, 

Sauce for Rice (e.g. Sweet & Sour, Curry, 

Korma, Rogan Josh etc.),Tinned Tomatoes, 

Jam, Toothpaste, Shampoo.  

We have plenty of Beans and Soup. Thank 

you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You’re invited to the Trussell Trust’s Rolling 

Roadshow this Spring! 

Join as they launch the new 2020-2025 

strategy and discuss how we can work 

together to create a UK without the need for 

food banks.  

With plenty of time to network with other food 

banks in your area, the roadshows will 

provide you with an opportunity to hear from 

leading expert speakers and take part in 

thought-provoking workshops to discuss how 

we can move forward together towards a 

society where everyone has enough money 

to afford the essentials in life. The Northern 

Ireland event takes place on Thursday 14th 

May in the Europa Hotel Belfast at 9.00am to 

4.30pm.Book your free place today please 

contact the office on 02828277530 or email 

info@larne.foodbank.org.uk  
 

Privacy Statement:  
Larne Foodbank takes data security very seriously. You have received 

this newsletter because you are on our list of supporters. If you would 

like to see a copy of our Supporters Privacy Statement please email: 

info@larne.foodbank.org.uk  Supporters can unsubscribe from 

receiving further communications by emailing a request to the above 

email address or by contacting the Foodbank office on 02828277530. 

Charity No NIC 100087  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
‘This month, the Joseph Rowntree Foundation released 

its annual report, revealing that the child poverty rate is 

higher than it has been for 20 years.’  

Here in Larne Foodbank we have seen a rise in the 

numbers of children being fed. Since 1st April we have fed 

358 children and 658 adults. That is a total of 1016 

people this year so far.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘The Joseph Rowntree Foundation has also seen poverty 

among pensioners and those in work also rising. This isn't 

right, no one should be unable to afford the essentials.’ 

We are so grateful to you for enabling Larne Foodbank to help 

those in need. If you are a volunteer, a referrer or a donor 

please keep up the good work. Thank you.  
 

Are you a young person looking for a 

project for your Studies or your Duke of 

Edinburgh Service?  

Larne Foodbank is looking for a young volunteer to help with 

their Media Team in developing a social impact report. If you 

think this would tie in to your studies please get in touch with 

us on 02828277530 or email info@larne,foodbank.org.uk 
 
 A Taste of Trussell from the Trussell Trust February Newsletter 
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